
22nd April 2024 

Dear Families,
It has been a great start to the summer term as children have returned after the Easter break and
have got stuck into their learning! The summer term is always my favourite as we have so many
exciting things happening in school. Of course, you are all invited and more information will
follow. I have noted some key dates so that hopefully, you will have enough notice to clear your
diaries and make plans to join us.

This half term all of our children’s learning is in line with the global theme: Our Heritage. We are
looking forward to finding out about local history as well as wider British history from KS1
upwards. In our assemblies, we will be celebrating Earth Day, International Dance Day, Mental
Health Awareness week and World Cultural Diversity Day. As always, we will be thinking about the
British Values and Protected Characteristics. We will be finding out about how to keep ourselves
safe and healthy and how to spot fake news.

LKS2 will be answering their big 
question this half term: Were 
the Vikings the most ferocious 

invaders of all?
They will be learning all about 

Viking invasions and settlements 
and will enjoy a visit to Jorvik to 

kick start their learning! 

EYFS are looking at the Circle of 
Life this half-term. They are 

finding out all about how plants 
and animals live and grow.

UKS2 are discovering: Who were 
the Tudors and how they have 
impacted our lives today? They  
are learning all about how the 

Tudors came to power following 
the Battle of Bosworth and 

deciding which Tudor monarch 
was the most significant. 

Our Heritage

KS1 are finding out the answer 
to their big question: Who is 

George Stephenson and why is 
he remembered in Chesterfield?
They are learning all about the 

first steam locomotives and 
George Stephenson’s Rocket. 



Thursday 23rd May – Colour Run Event 
Friday 24th May –INSET 
Thursday 6th June – Class Photos
Monday 24th June – INSET 
Thursday 18th July – Summer Fayre 
Tuesday 23rd July – Y6 Leavers
TBC – Sports Day Events

Easter marked the end of my first year as your Head Teacher and I could not be any more proud
of what we have achieved as a community: I have loved getting to know all of you and
welcoming you into school. Our new curriculum has meant that children are excited about their
learning and can talk so beautifully about the facts that they have remembered. I wanted to say
a huge thank you for your contributions towards the visits that we have planned, as well as the
workshops that we have put on in school – together, we have provided our children with life-
long memories and brought their learning to life. We could not do this without you and your
support has been fantastic!

Thank you for taking the time to read the newsletter, 
Mrs Wilkes 


